
 
 

 
 

 
Dear Star of Hope Team, 
  
     With great pride, I write on behalf of our Administration and 
Board of Directors to celebrate Direct Support Professional Week. 
This is a time to recognize and honor the invaluable contributions 
that each of you makes to our organization and the lives of the 
individuals we serve. 
  
     Our Direct Support Professionals are the cornerstone of Star of 
Hope. Your unwavering commitment, compassion, and dedication 
to enhancing the quality of life for those in our care are remarkable. 
Every day, you go above and beyond, providing unparalleled 
support, encouragement, and a genuine sense of belonging to our 
residents and program participants. Your impactful work embodies 
the very essence of our mission. 
  
    I encourage you to take some time this week to reflect on your 
outstanding achievements, and please know that your efforts do not 
go unnoticed. Your influence extends far beyond the workplace, 
making a positive difference in the lives of those we serve and our 
community. 
 
    Happy Direct Support Professional Week! Let us continue to 
shine as beacons of hope, providing unwavering care, confidence, 
and support to those who need it most. 
  

With heart felt gratitude and warmest regards, 
 
 

LouAnn  
 


